
 
 
 
Ceremony for 8P classes 
Monday 26 June 2023 
Victoria Hall 
 
 
INFORMATION FOR FAMILIES/PARENTS 
 
From 1.45 p.m. to 2 p.m. – Arrival at Victoria Hal 

The pupils of class 8P will meet in front of Victoria Hall. They will travel from their school on foot or by public 
transport and will be accompanied by their teachers. 
A group TPG ticket will be provided. 
 
From 2.15 p.m. to 3.15 p.m. – Official ceremony 
From 2.15 p.m. to 3.15 p.m., Victoria Hall will welcome 8P pupils and their teachers for a ceremony dedicated 
to pupils who are finishing primary school (leaflet to be downloaded at the bottom of the page). 
 
It is an important step in a pupil’s life: the end of childhood and the beginning of adolescence with all the 
challenges that implies. To mark the occasion, the City of Geneva organises an official event attended by the 
authorities and reserved for the pupils and their teachers.   
 
As the ceremony is held during school time, it is not open to parents. 
 
From 3.30 p.m. – Return to the schools 

The pupils will leave by the same means of transport as they arrived. On foot or by public transport. 
 
 
 
Access to the Parc des Bastions 
Trams 12, 17 and 18 
Buses 3, 5 and 36 
Stop: Place de Neuve 
 
 
Information 
 
School and Child Institutions Service  
+41 (0)22.418.48.00 
fetedesecoles@ville-ge.ch 
 

 
 
 


